
 

 

10th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: KS1 SATS.  

 

As you may already be aware, your child will shortly be taking their Key Stage 1 SATs.   
 

The SATs are used to assess the progress of every individual against national standards and support 
teachers’ judgements on your child’s attainment. 
 
We will be holding parent meetings about the SATs on Thursday 24th March at 3:15pm and also 
5:00pm. We would be delighted to see you there so that we can explain the assessment process to you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Coull 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 


